
Steve  Angrisano  visits  the
Baltimore crowd at NCYC
INDIANAPOLIS – For the Archdiocese of Baltimore contingent, one of the biggest
news to come out of the National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC), was that Steve
Angrisano, one of the biggest names in Catholic music, will be the keynote at the
Baltimore  Youth  Catholic  Conference  in  November,  2012  in  Ocean  City.  BYCC
attracted more than 500 kids from Maryland a year ago and brings the NCYC
experience home to Maryland, with music, worship and faith.

Steve took some time to sing with the kids of Baltimore after the first NCYC night.
Check out what happens when Father Matt Buening, pastor of St. Paul parish in
Ellicott, joins a teen and Steve on stage.
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